From: Rebecca Lexa

To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: Oppose/Deny LU-24-027
Date: Friday, May 23, 2025 8:36:24 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Benton County Planning Commissioners:

I am writing because I oppose the Coffin Butte Landfill expansion application, LU-24-027.
This expansion would increase air and water pollution and create long-term climate and
environmental issues, in part by threatening local ecosystems. The increased noxious odors
and noise would also degrade community health and quality of life.

This expansion undermines Benton County's goals of responsible environmental stewardship,
prioritizing public health, and sustainable waste management.

Thank you,

Rebecca Lexa, MA, OMN

Author of The Everyday Naturalist: How to Identify Animals, Plants, and Fungi Wherever You
Go (Ten Speed Press, June 2025)

Foraging and Natural History Classes, Guided Tours, and More

http://www.rebeccalexa.com

Much of my work was developed on unceded Chinook land in southwest Washington. To help
the Chinook regain federal recognition, please visit ChinooklJustice.org.
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